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Starting with our service on March 27th, we will no longer be requiring 

registration to attend our services. This will be re-assessed on an 

ongoing basis, depending on public health guidelines. 

Thanks for checking this page out! It is a good idea to keep it 

bookmarked just in case you need it again in the future. 


